

Here's my extra gift of hope for the kids of St. Jude: \$

See reverse for card payment options.



Please scan the QR code or visit stjude.org/extragift to donate online.

ANNK24114500200248237667

Dear Friend,

Thank you, friend! On behalf of the children of St. Jude Children's Research Hospital, I send you my utmost gratitude for your gift in November 2024. Generous gifts like yours do so much to help support our research and treatment for all the children who turn to us each year -- children like Alanna, Hazel and Pablo José.

Though St. Jude is a happy place filled with hope, one terrible thing connects all these precious girls and boys -- they are being treated for cancer or another life-threatening disease. These children were all referred to St. Jude. And once here, our doctors placed each one of them on a special treatment plan to give them hope for a second chance.

Because of generosity like yours, <u>families never receive a bill from St. Jude for treatment</u>, <u>travel</u>, <u>housing or food</u> -- so they can focus on helping their child live. St. Jude families are so grateful for friends like you who help make it all possible.

Your support is truly a gift of hope for thousands of children around the world, just like Alanna, Hazel and Pablo José. On behalf of the children and families of St. Jude, we thank you for your generosity.

Very truly yours,

Martin Hand - Chief Donor Officer ALSAC, the fundraising and awareness organization for St. Jude Children's Research Hospital

P.S. Please enjoy the enclosed gift as a small token of my appreciation for your generosity and kindness toward the children of St. Jude.